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MEMORANDUM 
                                                                                                            
Thursday April 4, 2024 
  
Increase Certification Fee 
  
CPR Certification 
Current Fee to Student: $35 
New Cost of Certification: $38 
Proposed Fee to Student: $38 
  
Pensacola State College announces a proposed lab fee increase for students enrolled in the Humanities and 

Social Sciences Department’s First Aid and Injuries course. 

 

The fee for HSC 2400 (First Aid and Injuries) is proposed to increase to $38 from $35. The American Red 

Cross increased the cost of its CPR certifications to $38 in January. 

 

The fee increase will offset the increased cost of the CPR certifications from the American Red Cross, said 

PSC administrators. 

 

The College’s District Board of Trustees will vote on the fee change at the 5:30 p.m. Tuesday, May 21, 

meeting on the Pensacola campus. If approved by the Board of Trustees, the new fees will take effect for the 

Fall 2024 Semester. 

 

For more information about the fee change, email Anita Kovacs, the College’s vice president of Business 

Affairs, at vicepresidentbusinessaffairs@pensacolastate.edu.  
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